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SEWAGE PIPE CARE

After  the  maintenance  flushing  of
our sewage pipes we’d like to remind
you to be mindful what goes into the
pipes to avoid blocked pipes in the
future  and  for  the  warranty  of  the
flushing to be valid.

Grease  shall  not  go  into  the  pipes.
Wipe pans before  cleaning and  put
larger amounts in a container in the
household  garbage  instead.  Agents
for  unblocking  pipes  (e.g.  caustic
soda) are not allowed. It will stick to
the inside of the pipes and give more
problems than it solves.

BIKE ROOM CLEAN OUT

We will be cleaning out unused bikes
and  baby  carriages  to  make  more
space  in  our  rooms.  Objects
currently  in  the  rooms  will  be
marked  and  anything  that  is  still
marked  by  the  30:th  of  September
will be removed. The removed items
can be retrieved until the end of the
year.  Anything  remaining  after  that
will be sold or thrown away.

Please  note  that  these  rooms  are
meant  for  parking  bikes  and  baby
carriages that are used regularly. For
long  term  storage,  use  your
basement storage area.  Due to this,
we will also remove anything that is
obviously  not  in  a  usable  state,
regardless of markings.

GARAGE PASSAGE

Please  use  the  normal  doors  for
walking in and out of  the garage to
reduce wear on the car gates.

PARKING NEAR THE HOUSES

We would again like to remind 
everyone that parking is only 
allowed on the marked spaces. It is 
not allowed to leave your car on the 
grass areas. As this has become a 
problem, we will start reporting 
wrongly parked cars to Q-Park to 
have them fined. It is of course 
perfectly fine to drive up to the 
houses for loading and unloading, 
but please use the flagstones in front
of the house instead of wearing 
down the grass.

BARBECUE

On the 9:th of October at 14:00 we
invite  you  to  join  us  for  barbecue.
We’re  offering  coffee,  tea,  cookies,
and hot dogs. This is an opportunity
both to get to know you neighbours
and to meet us in the board.

For  us  to  know  how  many  will
attend,  we  would  like  everyone
who’s  interested  to  register  at
http://www.brfsolhojden.se/bbq
before the 2:nd of October.

The administrative board
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